
From: John Emery  
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 9:45 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Tom Muench <tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>;  
Subject: Storm Water Billing & Motion 14.6 
 
Dear Sir or Madam,  
 
I have a farm at 13251 Leslie Street, I would like to support the motion 14.6 presented by Councilor 
Muench. 
 
I am in my 80th year and have lived on my farm for over 40 years. I neither use water, sewer or storm 
water facilities from Richmond Hill, however I received a bill which, annualized, would amount to over 
$5000 for a storm water charge, this is an increase of nearly 7000%. 
 
I am very disappointed that Council would put through such an onerous charge, which amounts to more 
than my annual real estate taxes, for services which are not provided. I would request that this tax be 
immediately rescinded by way of Councilor Muench’s motion. 
 
I appreciate your consideration of this matter. 
 
Yours very truly,  
 
John  
 
John H. Emery 
President 
Fairmont Properties Ltd. 
9 Industrial Pkwy. S. #3 
Aurora ON L4G 3V9 
phone 905.841.6161 
fax 905.841.8355 
jemery@fairmontproperties.ca                 
www.fairmontproperties.ca 
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